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What time from the first cases announced to the school (Al Taqwa) did the school close? 
 
It is the IEU’s understanding that the staff at Al Taqwa were notified on Saturday 27 June (the day 
after Term 2 finished) that a staff member had tested positive and that their last contact with a wide 
range of staff and students had been Monday 22nd June (after two weeks of the school being back 
onsite). The school’s advice to all staff was to get tested and self-isolate until test results were 
known – this was not really an issue due to it being school holidays.  
 


